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Service Suspension of To Kwa Wan Branch and Tsz Wan Shan Branch  

of Chong Hing Bank  
 

Chong Hing Bank announced that, in accordance with the compulsory testing notice issued by the 

HKSAR Government on 2 February 2022, as Chong Hing Bank’s To Kwa Wan Branch and Tsz Wan 

Shan Branch are situated in buildings which require concerned persons to undergo compulsory testing, 

Chong Hing Bank has arranged the staff of these two branches to take the Covid-19 nuclei acid test.  In 

order to safeguard the health and safety of the Bank’s customers and staff, the operations of its To Kwa 

Wan Branch and Tsz Wan Shan Branch (including ATM) will be temporarily suspended from Friday 4 

February 2022 until further notice. Customers can visit the Kowloon City Branch or the San Po Kong 

Branch for banking services.  Details are as follows: 

 

Branch Name Branch Address Telephone 

Kowloon City Branch 31-33 Nga Tsin Wai Road, Kowloon City, Kowloon 3768 6300 

San Po Kong Branch 55-57 Yin Hing Street, San Po Kong, Kowloon 3768 6360 

 

Customers are advised to use Chong Hing “Mobile Banking”, “Internet Banking” or “Phone Banking” 

to carry out banking transactions. For details, please visit www.chbank.com or contact the Bank’s 

branch staff. 
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